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11th September 2025 
 

Dear Parents, 

I am excited to share some important updates regarding our Year 6 homework, including the introduction 
of Doodle English and Doodle Spell. This innovative programme will replace the weekly reading 
comprehension homework your children have been accustomed to. 

While Doodle English and Doodle Spell will form the core of their homework, we will continue to 
encourage our pupils to read at least four times a week at home. Additionally, the children will still be 
asked to practice their weekly ten spellings, which can easily be found on Google Classroom. 

The aim of this change is to enhance our pupils' learning experience and improve their overall skills in 
English and spelling. By engaging with Doodle, students will be able to complete their daily five stars on 
both programmes, which helps them stay in the 'green zone'—a level that indicates they are making 
excellent progress. The programme is filled with fun exercises, interactive games and unique rewards to 
ensure that learning is always fresh and engaging. This method not only makes learning fun but also 
directly supports their preparation and revision for the upcoming SATs.  

It is essential for students to complete their assignments independently without adult assistance. The 
algorithm built into the Doodle programme adjusts the difficulty and content according to each child's 
individual needs, thus providing a tailored and personalised learning experience that best supports their 
education. 

Children can easily access Doodle Learning through the website or app using their existing Doodle Maths 
username and password. Should your child encounter any difficulties logging in, please encourage them to 
speak with their English teacher or reach out directly to Miss Offer, our Head of English. 

https://doodlelearning.com/  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

                                                  
 
Mrs Kate Bryan     Miss Gabby Offer  
Assistant Head     Head of English  
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